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City of Naples, Florida 
 Ethics above all else.  Service to others before self.  Quality in all that we do 

 
 

Contact:  Patricia L Rambosk, MMC           FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 City Clerk 
 (239) 213-1015   June 14, 2016 
 prambosk@naplesgov.com 
 

CITY CLERK, PATRICIA L RAMBOSK, RECEIVES  
STATE ASSOCIATION’S HIGHEST AWARD 

 
Naples City Clerk Patricia Rambosk was awarded the Robert N. Clark Memorial Award at the 
Florida Association of City Clerks (FACC) Summer Conference and Academy that was held in June 
2016. It is the highest professional award granted by this 600 member association. 
 
FACC President, Tracy Ackroyd Howe, MMC, City Clerk of the City of Clermont made the 
presentation. 
 
The Robert N. Clark Memorial Award is presented by the FACC, to recognize and honor a municipal 
clerk who has significantly promoted and advanced the ideas and goals of the profession by actively 
participating in the improvement of municipal government in the state and local community.  
  
The nomination for this prestigious award noted Clerk Rambosk’s accomplishment to spearhead 
the website project in furtherance of her goal to promote community transparency.  In addition, she 
has brought many functions and processes of local government together to operate more efficiently 
through the use of technology by streamlining many of the City’s day-to-day operations.  Her 
continued passion and commitment qualified the City of Naples to apply for and receive the 
(FGFOA) Florida Government Finance Officers Association’s inaugural (ACE) Advanced 
Commitment to Excellence Award for Innovative and Outstanding Work in Website Transparency 
on behalf of the City.  She has been a speaker at the FGFOA School of Government and recently 
served on the Florida Tax Watch Center for Government Efficiency Panel on public records 
representing the Florida League of Cities and the Florida Association of City Clerks. 
 
Clerk Rambosk earned the designation of Certified Municipal Clerk August 16, 2013 and the 
designation of Master Municipal Clerk on December 22, 2015 through the International Institute of 
Municipal Clerks. 
 

              
 
 

 

Tracy Ackroyd Howe, Clermont City 
Clerk, right, presents Robert N. Clark 
Memorial Award to Patricia L Rambosk, 
Naples City Clerk, left. 
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